
1

From: Fujitani, Paul [mailto:pfujitani@usbr.gov]  
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 4:00 PM 
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; Bartolomeo, Eleanor@Waterboards 
Cc: ekiteck@usbr.gov; Pettit, Tracy@DWR; RUFINO GONZALEZ; Chu, Andy@DWR; SHERYL LOOPER 
Subject: Monthly Water Balance Information 
 
Les, 
 
Attached is the Monthly Water Balance information for May 2015.  This includes projected hydrology 
for the current year and 2105 observed conditions February through April.  The projected data is 
based on project operation forecasts and information prepared in May..   
  
We did not complete a full 99% exceedence forecast for May and this information includes the 
available  data for a May 1, 99% exceedence scenario. These forecasts include an assumed 160 TAF 
of water transfers from the Sacramento River diverters over the months of May, June, and July. 
 
Thanks, 
Paul  
 
 
--  
(916) 979-2197 










